
 

 

 

Product Change Notice 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to inform you about the following change to the listed products. Affected parts, 

images, drawing and/or specification numbers are listed on this document. In case of any further 

questions about this change, please contact us for further information. 

 

INVOLVED ARTICLES: PT-10, PTC-10, PX10, PT-15, PTC-15, SM-10, SMC-10, SM-15, 
SMC-15 
 
KEY CHARACTERISTICS OF THE CHANGE:  white ink removal from markaging (see 
attached images). Now the markaging is done by impact.  
 
REASONS FOR CHANGE:  Environmental concern (less power consumption in the process,  
& ink removal) 
 
 
SAMPLES AVAILABILITY DATE: immediately for one model per family: 
 
PT-10H, PT-10V, PT-15H, PT-15V, PT-15V18, PTC-10H, PTC-10V, PTC-15H,  
PTC-15V, PTC-15V18 
 
FIRST DATE TO SHIP CHANGED PARTS: 30/08/2010 
 
LAST DATE FOR MIXED SHIPMENTS: till remaining stocks for old parts are finished 
 
 
 
Frequently asked questions: 
 
1. Is the replacement part terminal plating different than the old part.: No 
 
2. Are there any internal changes between the old part and the replacement part, other than 
the terminal plating? Please specify.  No, it only affects to the external marking of t he 
part 
  
3. Is the replacement part backward compatible with the old part, can they be used in lead 
soldering process?  Yes 
 
4. Are there any plastic elements in the part and if so confirm the there is no DecaBDE used 
in the product(s)? This change does not affect to the plastic material s 
 
 

To:   All concerned 
From: Antonio Beasain 

Nº Pages:  2 

PCN Ref Nº:   PT series new marking 

Date:   31/05/2010 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 

Antonio Beasain Aranda 
Marcom 
Tel: +34 948 82 04 50 (Ext. 215) 
antonio.beasain@meggitt.com 


